NDSWG REPORT TO ROS

June 16, 2011

May 17:
Last NDSWG meeting.
The following is a summary of the main topics of discussion at NDSWG:
1. TAC approved naming convention document was discussed. It was determined that ERCOT, NDSWG, and SSWG need to modify/revise this document and submit it to ROS and TAC for their approval before it be considered as binding document. NDSWG recommended ERCOT coordinates a joint meeting between ERCOT, SSWG, and NDSWG to work on this naming convention document.
2. NDSWG members wanted to discuss/understand more in depth of how contingency model in ERCOT and wanted to invite Mike to the next NDSWG meeting for this topic.
3. ERCOT finally started the A2E email communication process, and wanted TSPs feed back on these emails at the next NDSWG meeting.
Next NDSWG meeting: June 21, 2011
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